
McCrae Landslide Enquiry

Request Summary
Reference Id: 2025-013854

Tracking Number: 2025-013854.XTW

Received: 12-Jan-2025 18:52:49

Priority:  

Status: Inactive

Recategorised From: 2025-004764

Stage: Completed

Address: 1 Waller Place MCCRAE  VICTORIA  3938

Detail: Water flowing out of the road in Charlesworth Street and across the road in
Waller Place. McCrae.
And also Coburn Avenue at Charlesworth intersection.

Categorisation
Request Type Fire and Emergency Management

Request Category Emergency Management Recovery

Request Sub Category McCrae Landslide Enquiry

Stage Updates
Date Completed Stage

10-Feb-2025 Completed

04-Feb-2025 In Progress

04-Feb-2025 New Request

Resolution
Date Resolved Resolution  Resolution Details

10-Feb-2025 10:02:54 Resolved by Council Thank you for contacting
the Mornington Peninsula
Shire about the McCrae
landslide. The
information you have
provided has been passed
on to the Shire’s Roads &
Drainage team who are
assisting with the
investigation. 

We thank you for your
patience, cooperation
and understanding as we
navigate this challenging
situation.  

We are committed to
keeping our community
informed and will share
updated information on
our website as it
becomes available.
Please monitor the
website for further
updates:
mornpen.vic.gov.au/mccr
aelandslide
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